
Guide to contacting the school during partial closure 

 

We understand that this is a challenging time for parents, students and staff so we have put together 

this contact guide should you need to contact us.  

Please email staff based on what year group your child is in. Staff will be available term-time only and 

should usually reply to a query within 48 hours.  

During this time we also have a call back facility so if you email the relevant person, we will aim to call 

you back on the same day between 8.30am and 3.30pm. 

If your query is a technical or requires some ICT support, please email helpline@barnhill.school 
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